Legal Notice

South Hampton School District
Public Hearing on
Ratification of School District Meeting

In accordance with Chapter 20:6, HB329, the South Hampton School Board will hold a public hearing
on Wednesday June 7, 2017 at 6:00PM in the Barnard School prior to voting on a resolution to legalize,
ratify and confirm all actions, votes and proceedings held at the school district elections postponed from
March 14, 2017 to March 16, 2017 due to inclement weather.
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